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12/14 

 
School Reconciliation  

 
12/17 

 
Rosary 

 
12/18 

 
Denim Day for $1 

 
12/21 

 
Last Day of School for 2012! 

 
1/2  

 
School resumes for 2013! 

 
1/3 

 
Report Cards Go Home from 
2

nd
 Quarter Grading Period  
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The food pantry shelves at the 
Christian Resource Center in 

Rockport are empty!   
 

Our school has committed to a one week 
blitz to try to collect food for families for 

Christmas. The pictured non-canned items 
have been specifically requested.  

 

Our school goal is to collect 100 items! Items 
may be turned in to classroom teachers. 

Thanks so much in advance! 

Send a little holiday cheer to 

a special someone!   
 

The St. B Builders Club is selling Candy 

Grams before school now until 

Tuesday, Dec. 18.  
 

Cost is $.50 each. 

Reminder: 
 

We will be 
praying the 
Rosary on 
Monday at 

8:00am 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

So When Do I Get to 
Dress Down?  

 

Many of our students have earned 
“Dress Down” days over the past 

couple of weeks.  Here’s when 
they get to use them: 

 

Mon. Dec. 17 – 1st grade only! 
            (For winning the fall label contest) 
 

Thur. Dec. 20 – Rockport Parade  
                (Only for those who participated) 
 

Fri. Dec. 21 – Santa Claus Parade 
                (Only for those who participated) 

  
 

 
 

 

547 Elm Street 
Rockport, IN 47635 

 
Telephone: 

812.649.2501 
 

Fax:  
812.649.4176 

 
E-mail:  

stbernardschool@evdio.org 
 
 

 
 

www.stbernardschool.info 
 

 

 
 
         
 

 
 

A big thank you goes out to        
Mr. & Mrs. Wright who have 

generously volunteered as our 
school librarians for the past 18 
months! Dec. 17 will be their last 
day.  We appreciate their time, 

talent & treasure! 

 

Another Christmas Program… 

Another Success! 

Winner of BOTH Spelling Bees – 5th grader Hannah Palmer!! 
Runner-up for 3rd-5th: Braiden Lambert & Runner-up for 6th-8th: Matthew Keller 
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